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RECEIVED 2020 DEC 23 4:18 PM

Fujihara, Roger (PSC)

To: Joanne Lynn
Subject: RE: updating ownership of a solar system

From: Joanne Lynn <drjoannelynn@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 23, 2020 3:59 PM
To: Fujihara, Roger (PSC) <rfujihara@psc.dc.gov>
Subject: Re: updating ownership of a solar system

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the DC Government. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know that the content is safe. If you believe that this email is suspicious, please forward to phishing@dc.gov for
additional analysis by OCTO Security Operations Center (SOC).

| am Dorcas Joanne Lynn - plagued with the problem of using my middle name!
The very next email will include a copy of our deed and settlement agreement - will be 5 pages long.

Do let me know if you need anything else. | have already sent it to GATS, but I'll copy them on this note and the follow-
up so everyone has the proof.

Thanks again.

(Dorcas) Joanne Lynn

On Wed, Dec 16, 2020 at 5:20 PM Joanne Lynn <drjoannelynn@gmail.com> wrote:

Mr. Fujihara -

| would appreciate your help in registering my solar system in my name. The system was owned by Carter Keithley at
2739 Unicorn Ln NW, Washington, DC 20015. The DC Certification number is DC-102500-SUN-1 The system was put
into production on December 10, 2010.

My husband and | bought the home on March 29, 2019. The SRECs were pre-sold to the installer/aggregator Direct
Energy Solar until November 30, 2020. | did not realize that | needed to do any registration changes until that ran
out. Indeed, | did not know this until the GATS administrator sent me that information today. Now, it seems, | need
to change the ownership in the registration with the city.

| don't know what you will need in order to update the ownership of this system. If you look on-line at the DC Tax
records, for example, you'll see that we own the home. https://mytax.dc.gov/ /




Let me know what questions | may need to answer in order to get this done.

Thank you

Joanne Lynn
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For the latest information on the District Government’s response to COVID-19 (Coronavirus), please visit
coronavirus.dc.gov.
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